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Tip of the Week: 

Captions should always be used to provide visual media access. There 
are many live transcribe/ speech-to-text apps available. If the lights 
are dimmed during a media presentation, your student with hearing 
loss will not be able to speechread. Turn on the lights or summarize 
often for better access to the information. During student multimedia 
presentations, have the presenting student wear the mic. For questions, 
either pass around the mic, or repeat the question before answering.  

Trick to Try: 
If captioning is not available, let the 
student preview or review the film. 
Provide the study guide or video 

script to follow along and highlight. 
Place the mic about 12 inches away 
from the audio-speaker or plug the 
transmitter into the audio-speaker. 

Submit questions or topics for more information to 

your Teacher of the Deaf or Hearing Itinerant 


